



KYLE OF SUTHERLAND Gala week

COMMITTEE MEETING MONDAY 14 May 2012 INVERSHIN HOTEL

Present: Sally Mackintosh (SM Secretary); Elissa Steven (ES); Rob Pope (RP); Kay Smart (KS); Tracy Moffat (TM); Melissa Askew (MA)
Apologies – Sandie Gordon (SG)

Item		Action By
1	TORRIDON DANCE <ol style="list-style-type: none"> 1. SM confirmed Hall booked. 2. KS conformed she had spoken to Torridon and they will arrive by 7pm on Saturday to set up. Doors open 8pm. 3. Band will play from 9pm to 1245. 4. Bouncers confirmed to 0030. KS will contact Callum and offer an additional £10 each of they stay until 0100. Cost per bouncer would then be £60. Agreed by all. 5. Torridon will take a 70/30 spilt of door takings. 6. SM agreed to confirm maximum numbers for entry to the Hall. This is CONFIRMED AS A MAXIMUM OF 150 7. SM will contact Fiona to arrange collection of keys. 8. Members available on the night – SM to open up, TM and MA will set up. KS arriving after 8p pm and will stay to end. RP arriving after 9pm and will stay to end. ES gave apologies as she is away. 9. SM will confirm details with the police. 10. SM to bring tea/coffee for bouncers and staff 11. KS to bring plastic glasses and bin bags and arrange float of £200 	<p>KS</p> <p>SM SM, TM, MA KS, RP</p> <p>SM SM KS</p>
3	BANK UPDATE <ol style="list-style-type: none"> 1. KS advised that the bank has lost the form completed by members to arrange changes to bank signatories. 2. The bank have been advised that we will not complete another form. The bank have agreed therefore, that they will change the bank contact for the Gala to KS and remove Gail Munro (who would remain as a bank signatory) on receipt of a letter signed by all committee members. SM produced letter all signed. KS to deliver to bank 	<p>ALL KS</p>
4	BOUNCY CASTLE AND SLIDE <ol style="list-style-type: none"> a. The slide and Castle went in for repair at end of last year and, on return, the telephone number had not been removed as requested and castle was in poor condition of cleanliness. A complaint was lodged by Gail. b. The Slide has now been checked for repairs and condition and was found to be filthy and the phone number has not been removed. c. KS had photographs. SM will visit KS and Gail to compile photos into a complaint and submit to company asking for a refund. 	<p>KS / SM</p>

5	NOTICE BOARD a. KS advised that the notice board requires revamping. Her father is able to build an enclosed board that would be free from water and larger than current board for £150. All agreed to proceed.	KS
6	FAMILY CEILIDH a. All agreed that a Family Ceilidh will be held. Venue preferred is Invershin Hall. ES to confirm possible dates in July with Hall committee. b. All agreed to try to arrange dance on same day as Duck race. ES to confirm c. All agreed to ask Angus at Invershin Hotel if they would like to do a BBQ and food for the dance. If not able Gala committee will provide buffet or seek alternatives. SM to confirm. d. Dates agreed as not feasible were 14 July (Fun day at Culrain) and 18 August (Lairg Crofters show). e. ES to ask if Invershin Hall committee want to run the Family Bingo event – either on the same day as dance or alternative date f. All agreed to contact Black Rock ceilidh band for availability when dance dates known. ES to confirm. g. Agreed that charges of £7 per adult will be charged and children admitted free.	ES SM ES ES
	AOCB a. SM to contact Lairg crofters show committee to advise GALA not able to run a bar for them this year b. GALA will run the bar for the 4 legged race this year so long as the organisers provide the alcohol. ES to contact Sam	SM ES
	DATE OF NEXT MEETING To be arranged once Invershin committee have determined dates after their next meeting	